
 

 

The PTFA will be hosting a film night on 

Wednesday 6th December 
3:15pm – 5pm 

£4.00 per child 
 

Children will receive biscuits, haribos and popcorn and will need to 
bring their own water bottles. 

Please send payments in to school in a sealed envelope with the full 
name and year group of your child, no later than Monday 4th 

December. 

 

If your child has any dietary needs include these details with the 
payment. 

For more information, please email the PTFA directly at  

archbishopruncieptfa@gmail.com 
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